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Freedom of Information - Internal Review              Ref: 24-878 
 
18th December 2024 
 

By Email 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 

 

Thank you for your email dated 11th December 2024 requesting a review of the Trust’s 

response to your recent request for information. 

 

The purpose of an Internal Review is to assess how your Freedom of Information request was 

handled in the first instance and to determine whether the original decision given to you was 

correct. This is an independent review and reviewers were not involved in the original decision. 

 

Your request and our response 

 

Please provide an overview of all the corporate teams in your trust/company 

secretary/corporate governance structure. Please provide job tiles and and agenda for 

change banding for each role in the structure. If data protection and legal are in this 

please provide also. 

 

We are able to obtain this information however we have decided to apply Section 21 of the 

FOIA as this information is reasonably accessible in the public domain on the Trust's website 

on the following link: 

 

https://www.uhbw.nhs.uk/assets/1/24-610_response.pdf  

24-610_corporate_governance_team_structure_-_redacted.pdf 

 

Section 21 of the FOIA provides that we are not obliged to provide the requested information if 

it is already reasonably accessible and therefore we are withholding this information at this 

time. 

 

Please note this structure chart is currently being updated. 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

Your request for internal review 

 

Please pass this on to the person who conducts Freedom of Information reviews. 

https://www.uhbw.nhs.uk/assets/1/24-610_response.pdf
https://www.uhbw.nhs.uk/assets/1/24-610_corporate_governance_team_structure_-_redacted.pdf
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I am writing to request an internal review of University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS 
Foundation Trust's handling of my FOI request 'Trust Secretary Structure'. 
 
I do not believe this is true as the version supplied has been clearly redact suggesting that you 
DO HOLD the original.   
 
A full history of my FOI request and all correspondence is available on the Internet at this 
address: https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/trust_secretary_structure 
 

Outcome of the review 

The Trust’s Data Protection Officer has reviewed the response provided on 9th December 

2024 and considers that we have now updated the Corporate Governance structure chart as 

attached. 

 

Appeal Rights 

After an internal review, you can appeal the decision to the Information Commissioner, subject 

to meeting their appeal criteria. Details of how to appeal to the Information Commissioner’s 

Office can be found here: https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-

eir-complaints/. 

 

In addition, you may wish to write directly to: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Data Protection Officer 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
 

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/trust_secretary_structure
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-complaints/
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-complaints/

